
 

CSC Dress Code, 2017 
 
Year 11 and 12 students at Castlemaine Secondary College are not required to wear full 
uniform. However, students are required to comply with the CSC Dress Code. 
 
The CSC Dress Code allows for students to wear clothes that they feel comfortable, 
confident and safe in.  
 
It is important for students to note the following: 
 

1. Students should attempt to wear clothes that they think are best suited for attending 
College 

 
2. Clothes that include images that objectify women or men are not allowed 

 
3. Clothes that contain images with explicit language are not allowed (this includes 

bigoted, sexist, racist or homophobic language) 
 

4. Shoes that are closed in at the toe must be worn in subjects such as science, 
technology, woodwork, automotive, engineering, metal work, home economics and 
textiles to avoid injury 

 
5. Students should not wear jewellery that may present a risk of injury in subjects as 

listed above 
 

6. Students should try and consider Sun Smart dressing in summer. This could include 
wearing a hat or clothes that cover the shoulders. Sun Smart hats are available to 
purchase from the office. Sunscreen is freely available for use, and can be found in 
the office.  

 
Here is a link to the Cancer Council’s Sample Sun Smart Policy for Secondary 
Schools, to be used by students as a guide only 
https://www.cancersa.org.au/assets/images/SunSmart/Sample%20Secondary%20S
chools%20policy%202015.pdf 
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